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U N I T E D N A T I O N S i H 9 N A T I O N S U N I E S

N E W Y O R K

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL.

CABINET DU SECRETAIRE GENERAL.

Dear SG,

It has been quite a busy and tough day for you. I hope you will be
able to get some rest.

As agreed with Mark I will return to New York as quickly as
possible after the G-8 Meeting. Please indicate if you prefer me to
stay in HQ. JMG will arrive in Brussels on Monday evening.

I. Gambari informed MMB that he himself has decided not to go to
DRC. He informed SRSG Swing in MONUC, who will suggest
future dates.

V.J. Nambiar departed to his mission. He could not see the phone
notes before leaving. I will give him a read-out tomorrow as soon
as he arrives in Egypt.

The DPR of France informed me that the President's Statement re:
the mission has been circulated among the members of the Security
Council. He expects that it will be adopted tomorrow.

MMB is planning to attend the Security Council session on Middle
East which will take place at 10.00 am tomorrow.

Today's update is attached which includes a read-out of the
Security Council session today.

S. Tharoor and I agreed that he will take his annual leave from 17
July to 31 August.

Alicia JETafcena "
13 July 2006


